
February 25, 2024 

Evening Service 
 

Prelude –The prelude is a call of consecration for the worship of the Almighty 

God.  During this time, let us prepare our hearts in reverence and silent prayer. 
 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

 

Call to Worship                    Psalm 105:1-4 
Oh, give thanks to the LORD! Call upon His name; Make known His 

deeds among the peoples! Sing to Him, sing psalms to Him; Talk of all 

His wondrous works! Glory in His holy name; Let the hearts of those 

rejoice who seek the LORD! Seek the LORD and His strength; Seek His 

face evermore! 
 

Hymn 692*                 To You, O Lord, I Fly 
 

Invocation*    
 

Scripture Reading             1 Samuel 24 
 

Pastoral Prayer    
 

Hymn 252*                 When I Survey the Wondrous Cross 
 

Sermon Text*                     Philippians 3:12-16 
 

Sermon               Press On Towards the Goal! 
 

Hymn 546*                       The Sands of Time Are Sinking 
 

Benediction* 
 

*Indicates Congregation Standing 

  



This Week’s Schedule 

Sunday, February 25, 2024 

 4:30pm – Evening Prayer Meeting 

 5pm – Evening Worship 

Sunday, March 3, 2024 

  9:15am – Sunday School 

  10:30am – Morning Worship 

 12:00pm – Fellowship Lunch 

 1:00pm – Conference Planning Meeting 

 4:30pm – Evening Prayer Meeting 

 5pm – Evening Worship 

 
Check the website and/or Facebook during the week for changes or cancelations. 

  

Announcements 

Reformation Conference Planning Meeting – The dates of this year’s 

Reformation Conference have been set for September 27-28, 2024. Our 

speaker this year will be Dr. Jonathan Gibson, Associate Professor of 

Old Testament, Westminster Theological Seminary. It is time to start 

planning so we can be ready. We will hold our initial planning meeting 

for anyone interested in helping next Sunday (March 3rd). We will plan 

to meet towards the end of fellowship meal (approximately 12:45pm). 

For questions, see Tim Anderson. 

Membership Interest Meeting – Anyone interested in membership at 

Northwoods is invited to an evening gathering at the Denlingers' home. 

Date TBD depending on interest and availability. In addition to a time of 

fellowship, we will provide a brief explanation of the importance, 

meaning, and process of membership in a Presbyterian church. If you are 

interested in attending, or if you have any other questions 

about membership, please let us know either in person or by emailing 

Pastor Blake (blake@northwoodspca.org). 

 

Last Sunday’s Attendance and Offering (2/18/2024) 

Morning – 99 

Evening – 52 

Offering – $3,195.01 

 

mailto:blake@northwoodspca.org

